
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 

 
May 5, 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: COVID-19 Vaccine 
 
The Province of Ontario has announced more vaccine will be available at Toronto immunization 
clinics beginning this week. Vaccination is important to protect ourselves, our family and our 
community from COVID-19, including the variants.  
 
Who is eligible for a COVID-19 Vaccine? 

 To find out more information on how to get vaccinated, eligibility and how to book an 
appointment, please go to our COVID-19 How to get vaccinated webpage. 

 By the end of May, every adult in Toronto should be able to book a COVID-19 vaccine 
appointment as announced by the province this week. Please be ready to book 
appointments for all the adults in your home as soon as eligible.   

 When a vaccine becomes licensed for children, vaccinations eligibility will be 
communicated with you. 
 

Where can I book my appointment? 

 Those who are eligible, can book their appointments for City-run clinics through the 
provincial booking system – there are no walk-in or standby appointments available at 
City-run clinics.  

 Hospital and community healthcare partners also operate vaccine clinics, including pop-up 
clinics that target specific areas of the city that may include individuals 18 years and older. 
These clinics will be promoted locally.  
 

Information on the COVID-19 Vaccine 

 Toronto Public Health will be hosting a town hall on Tuesday May 4th and Wednesday May 
5th, 2021.  You will have the opportunity to learn more about the Covid-19 vaccine and ask 
questions. Please see the attached poster for more information and details on how to join. 
For those of you who are unable to attend, the session will be recorded and posted to our 
website. 

 Please visit Toronto Public Health's COVID-19 Vaccine Resources website for more 
information on the vaccine, available in multiple languages. Additional vaccine information, 
can also be found here: COVID-19 Vaccines.  

 
If you or your child has Covid-19 symptoms, please stay-home, self-isolate and go for testing. 
 
Continue to visit our website at: www.toronto.ca/COVID19 to stay up-to-date. Information specific 
to school communities is available at: COVID-19 school information for parents & caregivers. If 
you have general questions about COVID-19, please call our Hotline at 416-338-7600, Monday-
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https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-how-to-get-vaccinated/
https://news.ontario.ca/en/backgrounder/1000036/phase-two-schedule-for-covid-19-vaccine-booking-eligibility?utm_campaign=%2Fen%2Frelease%2F1000035%2Fontario-prepares-to-accelerate-rollout-as-vaccine-supply-increases&utm_source=newsroom&utm_term=public&utm_medium=email
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-how-to-get-vaccinated/?accordion=hospital-immunization-clinics
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-vaccine-resources/
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others/covid-19-vaccines/covid-19-vaccine-resources
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-protect-yourself-others/covid-19-vaccines/
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-what-you-should-do/covid-19-have-symptoms-or-been-exposed/covid-19-what-to-do-if-you-have-covid-19-symptoms/
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-what-you-should-do/covid-19-have-symptoms-or-been-exposed/covid-19-assessment-centres/
http://www.toronto.ca/COVID19
https://www.toronto.ca/home/covid-19/covid-19-reopening-recovery-rebuild/covid-19-reopening-information-for-the-public/covid-19-school-information-for-parents-caregivers/
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Sunday 8:30 AM – 8:00 PM. Interpretation services are available.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Nicole Welch 
Director 
COVID-19 School Response Team 
Chief Nursing Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COVID-19 vaccines 
available in Canada 

Vaccine safety  
and benefits 

How to get vaccinated 
and who is eligible

Ways to reduce 
COVID-19 spread

 

Dr. Dubey will answer your questions about:

Dr. Vinita Dubey,  
Associate Medical Officer of Health

NO REGISTRATION REQUIRED. CHOOSE FROM ONE OF  
TWO SESSION DATES DURING THE FIRST WEEK OF MAY:

SESSION 1 Tuesday, May 4, 2021
1:00 pm to 2:30 pm
Click here to join us online
Password (if required): Toronto123

Or join by telephone:
416-915-6530
Access code: 133 103 9748

SESSION 2 Wednesday, May 5, 2021
6:30 pm to 8:00 pm
Click here to join us online
Password (if required): Toronto123

Or join by telephone:
416-915-6530
Access code: 133 098 6039

toronto.ca/COVID19

https://toronto.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?nomenu=true&siteurl=toronto&service=6&rnd=0.9082585976639452&main_url=https%3A%2F%2Ftoronto.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3FtheAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b00000004040f776096c11b5940a85061238a24bfa75b051e82233f6fbf87851a4af4ebbe%26siteurl%3Dtoronto%26confViewID%3D192752193228546245%26encryptTicket%3DSDJTSwAAAASsnNZLK726bxeK8X3pBWZ7E9XIE1Hm1FUgeCUSPfZXZA2%26
https://toronto.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?nomenu=true&siteurl=toronto&service=6&rnd=0.6731072242794468&main_url=https%3A%2F%2Ftoronto.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3FtheAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b00000004ec2a69aab22d2b4a4e93d8639349936de66840d3920549f7a174305c24ed3dfd%26siteurl%3Dtoronto%26confViewID%3D192752829508658171%26encryptTicket%3DSDJTSwAAAAQG2vO1t9B2V5-tquElPJZbfbptRhltp43VqT3f-WG5Cg2%26

